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Company Statement: Modern Slavery Act 2015 

This statement is made on behalf of the board of Ball Colegrave Limited with regards 
to the Modern Slavery Act 2015. We are a horticultural company providing young 
plants and seed to the UK.  

The company acknowledges responsibility from within its own business and that 
from within its supply chains, to ensure transparency within the organisation and with 
suppliers of products and services to the organisation. 

We are committed to ensuring there is no modern slavery or human trafficking in any 
part of our own business or in our supply chains. Our Anti-slavery policy reflects our 
commitment to acting ethically and with integrity in all our business relationships and 
to enforcing effective systems and controls to ensure slavery and human trafficking 
is not taking place anywhere in our supply chains. 

The company will not support or deal with any business knowingly involved in 
slavery or human trafficking. A zero tolerance approach will be reinforced to all those 
in our supply chain and we expect all those in our supply chain and contractors to 
comply with our values. Our suppliers abide by various accreditation schemes. 

To provide a high level of understanding of the risks of modern slavery and human 
trafficking in our supply chains and our business, we make relevant members of the 
team who are involved in the procurement process aware of our commitment. 

Our employees are encouraged to identify and report any potential breaches of our 
anti-slavery policy through the whistle-blowers process. 

This policy statement is made in accordance with the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and 
constitutes our company slavery and human trafficking statement. 
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